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I support HB 2990, Community Resilience Hubs. As climate change continues to 

create disasters, community hubs to support those affected by these disasters is 

essential for recovery at the local level and building resilience on the larger scale. We 

learned in the Rogue Valley from 2020 how desperately we need such facilities, and 

we need to prepare for future natural disasters.   


